

July 12, 1988

Mr. Bill Nittler Box 824 Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Bill:

Thank you for your letter some months ago. We have been involved in a studio relocation to Salinas, hence our delay in responding.

Please accept this letter as written confirmation that the program information you supplied as having monitored on October 17, 1987, coincides with our program log for that date and time.

Enclosed is a KKMC Program Guide and logo because you have had to wait so long. You may be interested that we have received authorization to go to 10 KW -day. We are still waiting for authority to increase night from 1 KW to 5 KW.

Thank you for your patience.

Sincerely,

JOHN N. DICK STATION MANAGER

gk

Encs.